
EXHIBIT 2 



IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Date: April 22, 2020 

Dear Customer, 

Iliad Water Company, LLC {Iliad) has filed notice with the WUTC that it is changing its name and 
location. 

On behalf of Blue Rock Water Co, I would like to thank you for entrusting us as your water provider. 

As we begin, I want to emphasize that the new management is committed to our new customers and 
improving our service level. At Blue Rock Water Co, we will prove to our customers that we are fully 
committed to them every time we provide our services. In the coming months, we will be working to 
improve our communication and use of technology to streamline our ~perations and improve our 
customer experience. Our strength is our well-trained certified water operators that have years of 
experience and expertise with our water systems and customers. 

Any time you have any requests, questions, or queries, feel free to contact us at (206) 764-3345. 

We are privileged to serve you. Thank you once again! 

Regards, 

Jason Dorland 
Blue Rock Water Co. 


